
Churches Assisting People (CAP) 
 

Peanut Butter, Jelly, Rice, Grits, Pasta and Sauce,  
Shelf Stable Milk.  

Please leave donations in the Mission Corner in the Commons.  

Fall Registration  
is underway for ages 2-4.  
Forms are available online 
and in the Church Office.   

Begins August 30 
Still time to enroll. 
www.fumcconway.org 

Mission Committee Project  
Collecting School Supplies  

for Christmas Child Shoeboxes.  

Needs:  pencils, colored pencils, pencil sharpeners, 

erasers, small drawing pads, small coloring books 

First UMC has collected 1,963 Back to School items so 

far!  Please leave your donations in the Giant Crayon Box in 

the Commons.    

 

Birthdays This Week 
 

August 28:  Alex Todd, Laura Von Herrmann 

August 29:  Adrienne Jennings 

August 30:  Jill Watts, Judy Hartwright 

August 31:  Thomas Hickman, Christy Elvis 

September 1:  Norma Kirby, Brian Kyzer,  

Christi Edwards, Sheila Randall 

September 2:  Betty James, Samuel Hickman 

September 3:  Dick Kleine 

Stewardship for the week of August 21 

Operating 4,899.00 

UMCOR  250.00 

Building Fund 2,574.00 

Capital Campaign 737.00 

Total 8,460.00 

 

School Supply Items 160 

Sunday School 146 
Worship 212 
 
CAP Items 24 
Help4Kids:  
Vienna Sausages 12 
Cheese Crackers 96 
Juice Drinks 40 
Shoes 1 pair 

THIRD  GRADE  BIBLE  PRESENTATION  

Sunday, September 11  

Parents, please contact the Church Office 

if your child is a rising 3rd grader.  We 

donõt want to miss anyone.  843-488-4251 

or office@fumcconway.org   

Help those most affected by the Louisiana floods by 
donating to the UMCOR (United Methodist Committee on 
Relief) United States Disaster Response Fund. Donations 
may be placed in the offering plate, designated ñflood 
responseò on your check.  

Dear FUMC:  Thank you all so much 

for giving me the opportunity to spread 

a little of the FUMC light down at the 

College of Charleston!  Iõve been 

staying involved in a Christ based 

community by attending and helping lead the 

Charleston Chapter of the Wesley Foundation.  I 

could not be where I am today without the 

wonderful church family you have been for me!  

God bless, Mattie Hucks  

 

My Church Family:  I cannot thank 

you enough for the scholarship I 

received to aid me in my senior year at 

Clemson. FUMC continues to give so 

much to me and I am truly grateful for 

that. Thank you for the constant love and support 

and as always GO TIGERS!  Love, Michael Brooks 
Does the Church Have Your Email Address? 

 

If you currently receive regular emails from the 

Church Office, then we have your email address.  

 If not, please send your email address to: 

office@fumcconway.org.   Thank you! 

Honor God & change the world with these easy 
and convenient ways to give to First UMC. 

 

¦ Give Sunday mornings by placing your Tithe in the 
offering plate as it is passed.  

¦ Send your Tithe check directly to First UMC, 1001 
Fifth Avenue, Conway, SC 29526. 

¦ Give through your bankôs ñBill Payò Service. Your 
bank will automatically cut a check and mail it to First 
UMC in the amount you specify when you specify. 

¦ Text ñfirstconwayò to 73256 and follow the prompts. 
 
¦ Scan the QR code to give online 
through our new database, REALM.  

https://secure3.convio.net/gbgm/site/SPageNavigator/umcor_donate.html?type=1002&project=901670


First View  

Please follow us on Twitter 
@FUMCCONWAY. 

Serving Next Sunday, September 4 

Altar Guild:   Frances Driggers, Sue Dusenbury, Lois Sayre 

 Sylvia Richardson  

Acolytes and Crucifer: Samuel Hickman, Alston Tew,  

 Ross Fallaw 

Counting Committee: (Sunday) Spivey Hood, Jan Bitting 

 (Monday) Sallie Goldfinch, Sarah Staub  

Trustee Duty:  Randy Wood, Mike Thomas 

Bus Duty:  Kent Bitting 

Childrenôs Church:  Jan Gawith  

Sound Technicians:  Lee Hickman, Charles Hucks  

Ushers: Brad Todd (Chairman), Mark Brooks (Co-Chairman), 

Tucker Gore, William Goldfinch, Britt Stiltner, Bill Taylor,  

Brad Todd, Alex Todd, Johnny Vaught 

FUMC Staff 

Reverend Kyle Randle, Pastor  kyle.randle@fumcconway.org 

Billy Fallaw, MM, Dir. of Music & Organist  billy.fallaw@fumcconway.org 

Danny Clonts, Accountant   danny.clonts@fumcconway.org 

Cathy Estridge, Ministry Assistant  office@fumcconway.org 

Gayle Fanshaw, Nursery Attendant.   polywog_2815@yahoo.com 

Robin Goff, Nursery Attendant  tig892002@yahoo.com 

James Graham, Sexton 

 This is a publication of First United Methodist Church 
1001 Fifth Avenue, Conway, SC  29526 

Please visit our website:  www.fumcconway.org 

Let us bring in the Light of Christ! 

Acolyte training will begin on Sunday, 

September 11 at 3:00 in the sanctuary. 

We will meet for three weeks September 

11, 18, 25.  Acolyting is an important part 

of our worship in carrying the light of 

Christ into worship and out into the world 

as well as serving as a worship 

assistant.  All 3rd graders and older (including adults) are 

welcome to join us.  Please see Rev. Kyle for more information 

or questions kyle.randle@fumcconway.org.   A sign-up sheet 

will be available in the Commons. 

OPEN DOORS FOR CHILDREN IN 

NEED. Epworth Childrenôs Home goes 

above and beyond just food and shelter 

for children who have experienced abuse, 

neglect and tragedy. It provides children 

with tutoring, counseling, health care, fun 

activities, and the spiritual formation they 

need to heal and gain a sense of belonging. Through the 

ministry of Epworth Childrenôs Home we open our doors to 

these children, surround them with comprehensive care and 

provide them with the opportunity to transform their lives. 

On Sunday, September 11 our congregation will stand with 

Epworth to break the cycle of abuse, neglect and shame 

through our collection of the Annual Epworth Work Day 

Offering. Without the support of churches like ours, 

Epworth could not provide transformational care for 

children in need. We invite you to give generously to the 

children who call Epworth home. For more information, 

please visit Epworth on the web at 

www.epworthchildrenshome.org.    

Wonderful Wednesday Enrollment Forms for the 
childrenôs weekly Wednesday afterschool program are 
available in the Commons, Church Office and Narthex.  
Please return completed forms to the church office.   

Contact Rev. Kyle with any questions:  
kyle.randle@fumcconway.org 

3:00 p.m. Wonderful Wednesday Program / FLC 

4:00 p.m. Cherub Choir Rehearsal / Choir Room 105 

4:30 p.m. Wesley Treble Choir Rehearsal / Choir Room 105 

4:30 p.m. Wednesday Work Day / Meet in the Commons 

5:30 p.m. Evening Fellowship Meal / Fellowship Hall 

6:15 p.m. Carillon Choir Rehearsal / Handbell Room 205 

Baked Chicken, Green Beans,  
Smashed Potatoes with Gravy 
Salad Bar and Dessert 

$5 per person or $15 per family 
Children 3 and under eat free 

Bible studies and Wednesday night small groups will 
resume after Labor Day. 

mailto:kyle.randle@fumcconway.org

